
Notice of Traffic Restrictions Around Hotels
 Due to the Tokyo Marathon 2025

The Tokyo Marathon 2025 will be held on Sunday, March 2, 2025. In conjunction 
with this, traffic restrictions will be enforced around our hotel. Not only vehicles, 
but pedestrian routes will also be subject to restrictions. We kindly ask our guests 
to pay attention to the timing of their visit and to follow the instructions of the police 
officers and staff on site. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and 
appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

The areas around Suidobashi and Jimbocho are expected to be subject to
restrictions during the following time periods:

Traffic restriction times on Sotobori Street (Ichigaya Mitsuke to Iidabashi): 
8:45 AM to 11:05 AM

Traffic restriction times on Sotobori Street and Hakusan Street (Iidabashi 
to Jimbocho): 8:45 AM to 11:20 AM

For detailed information on the traffic restrictions, please refer to the 
official website of the Tokyo Marathon 2025.

Tokyo Marathon 2025 Official Website     

https://www.marathon.tokyo/en/

https://www.marathon.tokyo/en/

